


provide	immeasurable	value	to	Australian	musicians	and	the	music	
industry	in	general.	To	the	thousands	of	people	who	gather	at	these	
events	to	collectively	enjoy	music	and	the	arts,	NBP	has	become	a	safe	
space	where	they	can	be	culturally	enriched,	express	themselves	and	be	
part	of	a	community.	
	
Regards,	

	
Gabe	Cramb	




